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DIPLOMATIC NOTE 

 

                                                                               Legal Affairs, July 13, 2020 

 

The United States Mission to the United Nations presents its compliments to the United 

Nations Office of Legal Affairs and has the honor to inform that we are in possession of your 

transmittal letter LA/COD/4, 


